Post Office Box 66555
Baton Rouge, La. 70896-6555
Phone (504) 925-7057
Fax (504) 925-7058

Jane Orr, Director October 30, 1992

General Circular No. 18

To: State Police Commission Members, Colonel Paul ¥#.
Fontenot, Russell J. Culotta, Rosemary Hannie, Walt
Smith, Thomas H. Normile, Baxter W. Welch, Charles R.
Dupuy, Genny L. May, Allen T. Moss, Russell G. Fontenot,
Michael D. Rawson, Roger L. Jaubert, James L. Matthews,
III, Dennis J. Pellerin, Jerry W. Patrick, Dane K. Morgan
and Russell Cook, Sr.

Subject: Promotional Examinations for Sergeant and Lieutenant

The State Police Commission is now accepting applications for
promotional examinations for State Police Sergeants and
Lieutenants. The examinations will be conducted on Tuesday,
December 15, 1992, at 9:30 a.m., at the Training Academy. The lLast
date for submission of applications is November 24, 1992.
Completed applications must be received in the Commission’s office
on or before 4:30 p.m., on November 24, 1992. Nothing will serve
to extend this delay.

The procedure for testing, retesting and upgrading will be the
same as those specified in General Circular No. 15. If you have
any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Debra L. Johnson
Deputy Director



